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This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued Request for Proposals (RFP) documents and/or given 
for informational purposes and is hereby made a part of the RFP documents. 
 
Appendix A is now available on the District website in Word format to allow proposers the ability to directly 
update the file for inclusion with response. 

A.  Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) Appendix A Requirements.docx 
  

Clarification:   
No changes have been made to the content of Appendix A.   

 

All other document content of original Request for Proposal remains unchanged.   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


